
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Glinsk N.S. 
30th January 2019 

Dear Parents, 

 

The following is the agreed report of the Board of Management following a meeting on the 28th 

January 2019. 
 

Agreed Report 

 

 

• A planning application has been lodged with Galway County Council to improve safety 

at school collection times. In the interim please be extra careful and mindful of children 

getting to cars. Please reverse park leaving sufficient space for children to pass safely 

between cars and the school wall at 3 o’clock and in the morning. 

 

• The new security intercom system installation is completed and when visiting the school 

or collecting children during class time, please press the buzzer on the wall by the door 

for assistance. 

 

• Thank you to the Parents Association for funding the cost of transport for the recent ice-

skating trip for pupils which they greatly enjoyed. 

 

• Best wishes to Marty & Margaret Farragher on their retirement and thank you for the 

welcome afforded to pupils during their Áistear visit to the post office. Wishing you good 

health & happiness and thank you for your support and service to the school over many 

years. 
 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Gráinne Nolan 

Secretary to the B.O.M. 

 

Scoil Náisiúnta Ghlinsce 

Glinsk, 

Via Castlerea, 

Co. Galway 

Phone: 094-9655257 

E-mail: glinskschool@gmail.com 

www.glinskns.ie 

Twitter : @Glinsk_NS 
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